
What matters most 

to you? 
The Seniors Health Research Priority Setting Partnership is seeking input on 

the areas that matter most for future research in seniors’ health.   

We want to hear from older adults, their caregivers, representatives, and 

clinicians on the questions that they feel are most important for seniors’ health.  

Your responses will then be prioritized into a list of the most important 

questions that future research should address.  We will then share the list with 

researchers and organizations so that we can work to answer the questions 

that matter most for improving seniors’ health.    

If you are: 

This project is led by Dr. Adrian Wagg, Scientific Director of the Seniors Health SCN and Division Director 

of Geriatric Medicine at University of Alberta.  The project has been approved by the Health Research 

Ethics Board at the University of Alberta (Pro00070878). 

 an older adult (65 years of age and over),

AND 

 you live or work

in the province

of Alberta

 a caregiver of an older adult,

 or work as an agency representative or clinician

serving older adults,

we invite you to participate in this research prioritization study by answering a 

few questions on what you see as the issues most important for future 

research to address.  You can provide your answers online or through a short 

pen-and-paper survey.  Your participation is voluntary and you can remain 

anonymous. 

For more information, or to take part, please visit the Seniors 

Health Strategic Clinical Network™ website      

(www.ahs.ca/seniorshealthscn) or contact Billy Zhao by 

telephone (403-944-3274) or email (bzzhao@ualberta.ca). 


